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COMMISSIONER GARCIA RECEIVES COVID-19 
VACCINE 

         
 

On Wednesday, February 24, 2021, 
Commissioner Garcia received the 
COVID-19 vaccine at Ellis Davis 
Field House.  

Commissioner Garcia provided a 
statement to the residents of Dallas 
County ensuring them that the 
COVID-19 vaccine is 100% safe and 
the procedure was harmless and 
takes less than 10 minutes to 
administer.  

She hopes to encourage everyone to 
register and get vaccinated, 
especially our residents in the Latino 
and African American communities 
who have been severely impacted 
by the effects of the COVID-19 
pandemic.  

Thank you Parkland Hospital, elected 
officials, and community leaders for 
your efforts to educate, register, and 
help administer the vaccine.  

 
 

 

  

Women’s History Month 

As we celebrate Women’s History Month, I want to 
recognize and honor the contributions of the 
women change-makers and activists who have 
overcame adversity, sought equal rights, and 
paved the way for greater opportunities in politics, 
education, work, and health. 
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Our Road & Bridge team 
distributed 142 cases of 
bottled water to senior 
living facilities, recreation 
centers, and community 
centers to provide 
assistance to those who 
were affected by the 
recent winter storms.  

 

CHRIS HOWELL FOUNDATION – 
WINTER STORM RELIEF DRIVE 

 

  
  

The Chris Howell Foundation in partnership with Commissioner 
Garcia, Telemundo 39, NBC5, and Mountain View College 
hosted a winter storm relief drive providing free food, water, and 
a PPE care package.  

COVID-19 VACCINE FOR SENIOR CITIZENS  

In an effort, to ensure our senior citizens 
receive the COVID-19 vaccine, 
Commissioner Garcia partnered with 
Dallas County Judge Clay Jenkins and 
Dallas Parks and Recs, and Dallas County 
Health and Human Services to provide 
COVID-19 registration appointments on 
the spot. Dallas County provided buses 
to transport our seniors to Fair Park to 
receive their COVID-19 vaccine.  
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